From: Adey Negash [

Sent: 14 January 2016 13:39

To: Planning; katephillips@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Attn of Kate Phillips. Planning permission 2015/6809p
Dear Ms Phillips,

| am forwarding a letter written by my neighbour Paul and several others in support of the
points raised against the planning permissions proposed. Please find the attached letter and my
signature for the petition against the extension of the dentist to the basement of the our block -
Tavistock Mansions.

I am a single mother living with my 2 boys in Tavistock mansions. Their safety is my main
concern and the use of our front entry for the patients of the dentist will jeopardise thataslam
worried about the constant stream of people coming in and out of our building throughout the
day.

As an over-crowded tenant, the least of my priorities is the extension of the dentist to boost
business. I'd much rather use that space as storage for a few of my belongings such as the
pushchair and bike. My son has had to stop riding his bike to school and now takes the bus as he
has no place to store his bike in the building. You may or nay not know that our flats have no in-
built storage space, which means | am short of space.

Regards

Adey T. Negash
Flat 7 Tavistock Mansions.



